
Subject: PSA video: October is National Anti-Bullying Awareness Month

From: Veldran, Katherine
To: ricard@sc.edu <ricard@sc.edu>

Date: 9/20/2011 10:49:26 AM

Rita,
It was a pleasure speaking with you.
As I said October is National Anti-Bullying Awareness Month, and Governor Haley would like to make this a state 
event as well. The Governor would like to invite Coach Spurrier to participate in a short PSA video highlighting this 
extremely important subject that we hope will be shown in middle school classrooms around the state. Other famous 
faces invited to participate are Coach Sweeney, Miss South Carolina, and Miss Teen South Carolina, among others.

Governor Haley' s staff would be happy to prepare materials and talking points for Coach Spurrier to utilize. The 
overall vision for the video is to promote a safe and successful learning environment in our public schools by inspiring 
children to be nice to one another and stick up for one another when confronting bullying. We think that Coach 
Spurrier would be uplifting to young Gamecock fans across the state.

Because October is just two working weeks away, we hope to get this done as soon as possible and are happy to work 
around Coach Spurrier's demanding schedule.

Please let me know if Coach Spurrier would be interested in this important project. Please feel free to contact me 
with any questions.
Thank you for all your help.

Go Gamecocks!
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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